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Dear Jules, 

Regeneration Committee report – Centres for Excellence? Good Growth through town 

centre regeneration 

Please find attached a copy of the Regeneration Committee’s new report ‘Centres for Excellence? 

Good Growth through town centre regeneration’ published today 26 March 2018. This 

Regeneration Committee review has sought to assess whether large-scale retail and leisure-led 

developments set within a town centre can deliver what the Mayor has called “Good Growth”.  

 

The report’s main findings are that the Mayor need to support town centre regeneration to: 
 
  

• Create good jobs with stability, decent pay and prospects for progress  
• Put in place the right social infrastructure to support communities – both old and new - to 

grow and strengthen 
• Involve and engage communities along the way to shape the direction development is 

taking 
 

I would be grateful to receive a response to our findings and recommendations. Please could you 

send your response by Tuesday 22 May 2018, copying Riina Heinonen in the scrutiny team, 

riina.heinonen@london.gov.uk. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Navin Shah AM 

Chair of the Regeneration Committee 

 

Cc. Debbie Jackson, Assistant Director – Regeneration  

26 March 2018 

Jules Pipe 

Deputy Mayor, Planning, Regeneration and Skills  
City Hall 
The Queens Walk 
London 
SE1 2AA 
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